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How to Write a Good Research Paper
2011-06-15

this concise book gives tangible advice on how to write
a good academic research paper it is useful for those
writing short essays one year projects bachelor s
projects or master s theses the book offers a quick
overview of how to write an academic research paper
ways to organize the process of writing an academic
research paper an overview of the most common problems
encountered when writing academic research papers
practical guidelines that can be used throughout the
writing process and during the examination an
understanding of some of the different research
methodologies advice on how to obtain good grades on
exams on this site researchpaper samfundslitteratur dk
you can find a range of potential research topics
appropriate for short and long research papers you can
also find several examples illustrating and further
explaining the advice contained in this book including
examples of research questions analyses theories
introductions methodology chapters and more

How to write a research paper
2016-01-01

how to write a research paper

Writing an Effective Title-How to
Write a Research Paper: An Editage
Series
2020-01-24
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covers every phase of writing a research paper or
thesis featuring advice on how to use the library
writing style footnotes and note cards with a sample of
a completed document

GO TO UGC NET Paper 1 Guide
2020-02-04

a fast and easy way to write winning white papers
whether you re a marketing manager seeking to use white
papers to promote your business or a copywriter keen to
break into this well paying field white papers for
dummies gives you a wealth of practical hands on advice
from one of the world s leading experts in the field
the fact based documents known as white papers have
been called the king of content no other b2b marketing
piece can do more to generate leads nurture prospects
and build mindshare where white papers were once used
only by technology firms they are becoming must have
items in the marketing toolkit for almost any b2b firm
practically every startup must produce a white paper as
part of its business planning but writing effective
white papers is a big challenge now you can benefit
from the experience of a white paper specialist who s
done more than 200 projects for clients from silicon
valley to finland from mighty google to tiny startups
author gordon graham also known as that white paper guy
provides dozens of tips and tricks to help your project
come together faster and easier white papers for
dummies will help you to quickly determine if your b2b
firm could benefit from a white paper master the three
phases of every white paper project planning production
and promotion understand when and how to use the three
main types of white paper decide which elements to
include and which to leave out learn the best practices
of seasoned white paper researchers and writers choose
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from 40 different promotional tactics to get the word
out avoid common mistakes that many beginners make

UGC NET Paper-1 Study Material for
Teaching & Research Aptitude with
Higher education System
1994

publishing your research in an international journal is
key to your success in academia this guide is based on
a study of over 1000 manuscripts and reviewers reports
revealing why papers written by non native researchers
are often rejected due to problems with english usage
and poor structure and content with easy to follow
rules and tips and examples taken from published and
unpublished papers you will learn how to prepare and
structure a manuscript increase readability and reduce
the number of mistakes you make in english by writing
concisely with no redundancy and no ambiguity write a
title and an abstract that will attract attention and
be read decide what to include in the various parts of
the paper introduction methodology discussion etc
highlight your claims and contribution avoid plagiarism
discuss the limitations of your research choose the
correct tenses and style satisfy the requirements of
editors and reviewers this new edition contains over 40
new material including two new chapters stimulating
factoids and discussion points both for self study and
in class use eap teachers will find this book to be a
great source of tips for training students and for
preparing both instructive and entertaining lessons
other books in the series cover presentations at
international conferences academic correspondence
english grammar usage and style interacting on campus
plus exercise books and a teacher s guide to the whole
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series please visit springer com series 13913 for a
full list of titles in the series adrian wallwork is
the author of more than 30 elt and eap textbooks he has
trained several thousand phd students and academics
from 35 countries to write research papers prepare
presentations and communicate with editors referees and
fellow researchers

How to Write a Thesis
2013-03-20

a post graduate dissertation book by wolters kluwer
lippincott

White Papers For Dummies
2016-03-17

written by experienced psychology instructors beth m
schwartz r eric landrum and regan a r gurung all active
and respected members of the american psychological
association apa society for the teaching of psychology
the updated third edition of an easyguide to apa style
provides a reader friendly guide for mastering apa
style and covers all sections of an apa style paper
clear conversational and humorous the book presents
easy to understand explanations of how to write
research papers term papers and lab reports and cite
references following apa style and format the authors
focus on the most essential elements of apa style and
format offering useful advice tips and visual
representations

English for Writing Research Papers
1745
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scientists and engineers seek to discover and
disseminate knowledge so that it can be used to improve
the human condition style and ethics of communication
in science and engineering serves as a valuable aid in
this pursuit it can be used as a textbook for
undergraduate or graduate courses on technical
communication and ethics a reference book for senior
design courses or a handbook for young investigators
and beginning faculty members in addition to presenting
methods for writing clearly and concisely and improving
oral presentations this compact book provides practical
guidelines for preparing theses dissertations journal
papers for publication and proposals for research
funding issues of authorship peer review plagiarism
recordkeeping and copyright are addressed in detail and
case studies of research misconduct are presented to
highlight the need for proactive attention to
scientific integrity ample exercises cause the reader
to stop and think style and ethics of communication in
science and engineering thus motivates the reader to
develop an effective individual style of communication
and a personal commitment to integrity each of which
are essential to success in the workplace table of
contents motivation writing well scientific
publications proposals and grant applications oral
communication authorship recordkeeping ownership of
ideas data and publications

An Answer to a paper bearing the
following title, "The Relations of
Mr. T----bt, of L----f----d against
the J----ts" [Jesuits]. (Remarks on
the case stated by an advocate for
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the other side of the question.
Remarks on the Appendix.).
2013-01-01

highly readable and non technical this handbook is
designed to help students and non profit managers gain
a working knowledge of the principles and practices of
conducting qualitative case study research in public
organizations this book is a motherload of practical
and comprehensive guidance to planning conducting
analyzing and reporting case research project findings
mcnabb begins with a detailed rationale for the use of
the case research approach in public administration non
profit organizations and political science then it
provides step by step instructions on how to conduct
single case multicase and meta analysis research with
guidelines on organizing and writing the case report
case research in public management also includes many
examples of case studies in a wide range of important
topics in public administration including performance
management sustainable government technology management
security issues emergency and disaster management
social and health services infrastructure public
transportation and transforming the work of government

Medical Postgraduate Dissertations
2016-02-25

digital libraries dls have introduced new technologies
as well as leveraging enhancing and integrating related
technologies since the early 1990s these efforts have
been enriched through a formal approach e g the 5s
societies scenarios spaces structures streams framework
which is discussed in two earlier volumes in this
series this volume should help advance work not only in
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dls but also in the www and other information systems
drawing upon four kozievitch murthy park yang completed
and three elsherbiny farag srinivasan in process
dissertations as well as the efforts of collaborating
researchers and scores of related publications
presentations tutorials and reports this book should
advance the dl field with regard to at least six key
technologies by integrating surveys of the state of the
art new research connections with formalization case
studies and exercises projects this book can serve as a
computing or information science textbook it can
support studies in cyber security document management
hypertext hypermedia ir knowledge management lis
multimedia and machine learning chapter 1 with a case
study on fingerprint collections focuses on complex
composite compound objects connecting dl and related
work on buckets dcc and oai ore chapter 2 discussing
annotations as in hypertext hypermedia emphasizes parts
of documents including images as well as text managing
superimposed information the superidr system and
prototype efforts with flickr should motivate further
development and standardization related to annotation
which would benefit all dl and www users chapter 3 on
ontologies explains how they help with browsing query
expansion focused crawling and classification this
chapter connects dls with the semantic and uses ctrnet
as an example chapter 4 on hierarchical classification
leverages lis theory as well as machine learning and is
important for dls as well as the www chapter 5 on
extraction from text covers document segmentation as
well as how to construct a database from heterogeneous
collections of references from etds i e converting
strings to canonical forms chapter 6 surveys the
security approaches used in information systems and
explains how those approaches can apply to digital
libraries which are not fully open given this rich
content those interested in dls will be able to find
solutions to key problems using the right technologies
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and methods we hope this book will help show how formal
approaches can enhance the development of suitable
technologies and how they can be better integrated with
dls and other information systems

An EasyGuide to APA Style
2009

research like a pro and write a winning paper do
research papers make you nervous don t panic this task
isn t as overwhelming as it may seem and conducting
good research is an important skill to have with how to
write a great research paper you ll see how easy and
rewarding it can be to explore a topic and present your
ideas in an organized and interesting way filled with
easy to follow instructions and valuable tips this new
guide breaks the entire process down into 7 keys to
success find a topic look it up take notes outline your
paper create your first draft revise and edit your
draft present your paper so take a deep breath relax
and get ready to write a top notch research paper

Style and Ethics of Communication in
Science and Engineering
2014-12-18

level iii grades 11 13 the hm learning and study skills
program level iii was designed to provide an
introduction to learning and study skills for high
school juniors and seniors and beginning college
students through a series of activity oriented units it
is structured on the assumption that an activity
oriented lesson is the most effective instructional
strategy for the teaching of study skills more
succinctly that learning by doing is the best way study
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smart learning and study skills are important for
learning they are methods and ways of doing things that
help make learning easier understanding how to study
can also facilitate learning by assisting students as
they complete assignments correctly and efficiently
during a specified period of time just like any other
skill knowing how to learn and study proficiently must
be learned and practiced over time the program has been
designed to help students learn more efficiently and
effectively

Case Research in Public Management
2012-12-06

this text provides a solid introduction to the
foundations of research methods with the goal of
enabling students and professionals in the various
fields of education to not simply become casual
consumers of research who passively read bits and
pieces of research articles but discerning consumers
able to effectively use published research for
practical purposes in educational settings all issues
important for understanding and using published
research for these purposes are covered key principles
are illustrated with research studies published in
refereed journals across a wide spectrum of education
exercises distributed throughout the text encourage
readers to engage interactively with what they are
reading at the point when the information is fresh in
their minds this text is designed for higher level
undergraduate and graduate programs course instructors
will find that it provides a solid framework in which
to promote student interaction and discussion on
important issues in research methodology
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Optical Signal Processing
2022-06-01

the networks and information systems of today are
evolving rapidly there are new trends and applications
in information networking such as wireless sensor
networks ad hoc networks peer to peer systems vehicular
networks opportunistic networks grid and cloud
computing pervasive and ubiquitous computing multimedia
systems security multi agent systems high speed
networks and web based systems these kinds of networks
need to manage the increasing number of users provide
support for different services guarantee the qos and
optimize the network resources for these networks there
are many research issues and challenges that should be
considered and find solutions the aim of the book is to
provide latest research findings innovative research
results methods and development techniques from both
theoretical and practical perspectives related to the
emerging areas of information networking and their
applications

Digital Library Technologies
2004-08-27

written specifically for business students this best
selling jargon free textbook highlights each stage of
the research process guiding the reader through
actionable steps and explicitly setting out how best to
meet a supervisor s expectations easy to navigate and
full of practical advice it shows you how to choose a
topic and write a proposal with easy to follow tips and
detailed screenshots and diagrams key student features
include you re the supervisor sections helps students
to meet learning objectives common questions and
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answers real world advice on how to tackle common
challenges examples from different types of
international businesses detailed guidance on software
packages such as spss student case studies annotated
further reading accompanied by a fully integrated
companion website designed to support learning free to
access it includes author podcasts guides to online
tools links to downloadable journal articles examples
of completed projects powerpoint slides and students
multiple choice questions to test progress a must have
title for all business and management students this is
the ideal companion for achieving success in your
research project

How to Write a Great Research Paper
2005

february issue includes appendix entitled directory of
united states government periodicals and subscription
publications september issue includes list of
depository libraries june and december issues include
semiannual index

Proceedings of ... ACM/IEEE-CS Joint
Conference on Digital Libraries
2016-10-14

explore the essential steps for data collection
reporting and analysis in business research
understanding business research offers a comprehensive
introduction to the entire process of designing
conducting interpreting and reporting findings in the
business environment with an emphasis on the human
factor the book presents a complete set of tools for
tackling complex behavioral and social processes that
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are a part of data collection in industry settings
utilizing numerous real world examples throughout the
authors begin by presenting an overview of the research
process outlining key ideas relating to the business
environment ethics and empirical methods quantitative
techniques and considerations that are specific to
business research including sampling and the use of
assessments surveys and objective measures are also
introduced subsequent chapters outline both common and
specialized research designs for business data
including correlational research single variable
between subjects research correlated groups designs
qualitative and mixed method research between subjects
designs between subjects factorial designs research
with categorical data each chapter is organized using
an accessible comprehensive pedagogy that ensures a
fluid presentation case studies showcase the real world
applications of the discussed topics while critical
thinking exercises and knowledge checks supply
questions that allow readers to test their
comprehension of the presented material numerous
graphics illustrate the visual nature of the research
and chapter end glossaries outline definitions of key
terms in addition detailed appendices provide a review
of basic concepts and the most commonly used
statistical tables requiring only a basic understanding
of statistics understanding business research is an
excellent book for courses on business statistics as
well as business and management science research
methods at the graduate level the book is also a
valuable resource for practitioners in business finance
and management science who utilize qualitative and
quantitative research methods in their everyday work

The HM Learning and Study Skills
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Program
1999

this text sets out in clear terms the main tasks of
doing a research project covering choosing a topic
using the library taking notes shaping and composing
pitfalls references and bibliography as well as a new
chapter on the internet previous ed 2000

Oceanological Studies
2014-07-25

michael goodrich and roberto tamassia authors of the
successful data structures and algorithms in java 2 e
have written algorithm engineering a text designed to
provide a comprehensive introduction to the design
implementation and analysis of computer algorithms and
data structures from a modern perspective this book
offers theoretical analysis techniques as well as
algorithmic design patterns and experimental methods
for the engineering of algorithms market computer
scientists programmers

Understanding Research in Education
2023-08-23

do you need to get essay help buy essay becomes easy
part ii and you will know how to write essays of seven
different types with our practical guide for students
you will definitely improve your writing essay skills
and increase the chance of receiving an a for your
papers whom is this book for essay becomes easy part ii
was created for middle school high school college and
university students while studying students of all



just the tip a servers guide with tips for bartenders
waiters and waitresses on how to make more money at

your job by increasing and maximizing your gratuities

2023-02-22 16/27

just the tip a
servers guide with

tips for
bartenders waiters
and waitresses on
how to make more
money at your job
by increasing and
maximizing your

gratuities

academic levels need to write myriads of essays some
essays students write without difficulties while others
can be really challenging however there is no need to
worry our book will help you with this challenge even
if you are good at writing you will definitely find
something useful for you in this book it s not only for
dummies types of essays which you can explore from our
book did you know that there are more types of essays
besides expository and argumentative these two types
are the most popular and students are usually aware of
the specifics of their writing what about other types
typically students have difficulties with writing less
popular types of essays in our book you can find core
information about both popular and less popular types
of essays cause and effect critical deductive
definition descriptive expository informal if you can t
find the type of essay that you need to complete in
this book check essay becomes easy part i there are
guides on the other seven types of essays in this book
what can you find in each chapter the book consists of
seven chapters each chapter contains a step by step
essay guide of the definite essay type all chapters are
divided into the following sections what s so special
about this specific type of essay writing essay writing
structure for the specific type of essay stages of
writing the essay guidelines and tightening your essay
mistakes to avoid while writing the essay writing
checklist works cited sample 1 sample 2 each essay
writing guide is laconic and informative from each
chapter you will know the most crucial information on
how to write an essay of a certain type and you will
see how to apply those theoretical rules in practice
from our essay samples also you have the ability to
select one of our essay topics if you run out of your
own topic ideas a note the whole book including guides
and samples is completed in apa format you can use our
samples as an example of correct formatting how can you
benefit from our essay samples there are fourteen
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excellent essay writing prompts in our book two samples
for each type of paper you can use these examples as a
source of ideas for your own paper take some
interesting facts for further research and see how your
essay should be structured also you have the ability to
observe how to prove your ideas and how to connect
paragraphs with each other our samples are completed on
diverse topics some of these are the effects of online
dating pain and sorrow healthy college food and what
makes someone a hero caution in the references sections
the sources can be displayed in an inappropriate format
in doc versions the original formatting is saved in
book printed version essay becomes easy part ii will
provide great assistance in writing essays get the book
now and become a real pro at writing essays

Advances in Networked-based
Information Systems
2014-01-20

health sciences literature review made easy helps
students and practitioners better understand scientific
literature by instilling the essential skills via the
matrix method needed to critically evaluate article
findings the fundamental principles of searching
organizing reviewing and synthesizing are covered at
the most basic level visual examples and a single case
study are woven throughout the text this easy to read
and practical reference is an invaluable aid to
students researchers and practitioners the third
edition has been completely revised and updated to
reflect the switch
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Essentials of Business Research
1960

an understanding of genres in communication written and
spoken is essential to professional success this volume
studies situationally appropriate responses in
professional communication in face to face interaction
and distance communication from a socio cognitive point
of view a traditional rhetorical approach does not give
much insight in the ways in which genres are embedded
in communicative activity or how actors draw upon genre
knowledge to perform effectively however if genres are
considered as embedded in social interaction as
typified forms of typified circumstances the rich
dynamic aspects of genre knowledge can be disclosed the
chapters deal with genre knowledge in various settings
illustrating the impact of time place medium skills and
purpose and some chapters deal with genre analysis in a
broader sense giving ideas for applied genre analysis
the book is of interest to professionals and scholars
in communication studies discourse analysis and social
and cognitive science

Monthly Catalog of United States
Government Publications
2012-08-28

this book provides an excellent and easy to read path
to making the most of your medical career starting as a
student and a ready source of really useful hints and
tips that will help anyone reading this book maximise
their personal and professional development from the
foreword by dr inam haq want to optimise your chances
of success take a fresh look at the clinical world
medical careers have changed and learning how to play
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the game is as important as being the best in your
field this inspirational new guide considers your
medical career from a wide ranging perspective
encouraging a positive early outlook on a highly
practical note it acts as a comprehensive information
source covering all aspects of job applications and
medical careers on a personal note the book fosters a
complete reassessment of the way you view your working
life it offers fresh ideas to help identify important
opportunities to improve your cv taking opportunities
when you can whilst making the most of what you have
easy to read and conversational in tone it details
invaluable ideas on developing your portfolio and
innovative methods to successfully market yourself
alongside sound approaches to the challenges and
intricacies of the modern medical career

Understanding Business Research
2004

a guide for translators about the translation theory
the translation process interpreting subtitling
internationalization and localization and computer
assisted translation a special section is dedicated to
the translator s education and associations the guide
include as annexes several independent adaptations of
the corresponding european commission works freely
available via the eu bookshop as pdf and via setthings
com as epub mobi kindle and pdf for a smart sensible
translation you should forget not the knowledge
acquired at school or university but the corrective
standards some people want a translation with the touch
of the source version while another people feel that in
a successful version we should not be able to guess the
original language we have to realize that both people
have right and wrong and that their only fault is to
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present requirement as an absolute truth teachers agree
at least on this principle if a sentence is ambiguous
the translation must also be there is another critical
less easy to argue based on an italian phrase with
particularly strong wording traduttore traditore this
critique argues that any translation will betray the
author s language spirit style because of the choices
on all sides what to sacrifice clarity or brevity if
the formula in the text is brief and effective but
impossible to translate into so few words with the
exact meaning one could understand this criticism that
it encourages us to read in the text it seems obvious
that it is impossible to follow this advice into
practice

The Research Project
2001-10-15

introducion what this book can do for you what it is
all about a good answer needs a good question the truth
is out there separating the wheat from the chaff the
what and why of research don t lose it use it what
difference does it make doing it at work what it was
all about

Algorithm Design
1964

in the analytical writing adrienne robins explains
college writing as a process of discovery as a series
of strategies that any college student can learn to
apply all strategies explained in this text are based
on sound theories of teaching writing and on the
patterns of successful writers writing and thinking
should not be separated and presenting only the steps
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without the accompanying explanation of how they
influence thinking would be of little more help than
having no method at all by using this text the students
will see as they plan draft and revise how their
writing helps clarify their thoughts this clearly
written and engaging textbook is illustrated by real
examples of student writing and appropriate cartoons
the second edition was revised and updated based on the
large scale evaluation of the first edition completed
by professors and students the new edition reflects
four essential values recognizing the diversity of
writing processes the necessity of peer and teacher
interaction with the writer on drafts the integration
of writing and reading and the appropriate uses of
technology specific features of this second edition
include new writing samples electronic citation formats
updated library use chapter with technological guidance
concise paragraph chapter revised introduction and
conclusion chapter rhetorical as well as grammatical
explanations for punctuation usage new cartoons
exercises drawn from students papers a condensed
chapter on research papers and an expanded and clearer
chapter on special assignments and other writing tasks
a collegiate press book

Yearbook - Technical Association of
the Pulp and Paper Industry
2017-07-11

poised to dramatically impact human health biomedical
microsystems biomems technologies incorporate various
aspects from materials science biology chemistry
physics medicine and engineering reflecting the highly
interdisciplinary nature of this area biomedical
microsystems covers the fundamentals of miniaturization
biomaterials microfab
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Essay Becomes Easy: Cause and Effect,
Critical, Deductive, Definition,
Descriptive, Expository, Informal
2011

these are the conference proceedings of the 4th
international conference on discovery science ds 2001
although discovery is naturally ubiquitous in s ence
and scientific discovery itself has been subject to
scientific investigation for centuries the term
discovery science is comparably new it came up in conn
tion with the japanese discovery science project cf
arikawa s invited lecture on the discovery science
project in japan in the present volume some time during
the last few years setsuo arikawa is the father in
spirit of the discovery science conference series he
led the above mentioned project and he is currently
serving as the chairman of the international steering
committee for the discovery science c ference series
the other members of this board are currently in
alphabetical order klaus p jantke masahiko sato ayumi
shinohara carl h smith and thomas zeugmann colleagues
and friends from all over the world took the
opportunity of me ing for this conference to celebrate
arikawa s 60th birthday and to pay tribute to his
manifold contributions to science in general and to
learning theory and discovery science in particular
algorithmic learning theory alt for short is another
conference series initiated by setsuo arikawa in japan
in 1990 in 1994 it amalgamated with the conference
series on analogical and inductive inference aii when
alt was held outside of japan for the first time
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Health Sciences Literature Review
Made Easy
2000

health sciences literature review made easy the matrix
method fifth edition describes the practical and useful
methods for reviewing scientific literature in the
health sciences please note that an access code to
supplemental content such as appendix c data
visualization is not included with the ebook purchase
to access this content please purchase an access code
at jblearning com catalog 9781284133943

Analysing Professional Genres
1916

Suggestions to Authors of Papers
Submitted for Publication by the
United States Geological Survey with
Directions to Typewriter Operators
2021-04-05

Making the Most of Your Medical
Career
1976
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Bibliography of Papers Published by
Transportation Research Forum
2015-04-19

How to Translate
2008

A Podiatrist's Guide to Using
Research
1995-09

The Analytical Writer
1992-10

Monthly Catalogue, United States
Public Documents
2010-09-29

Biomedical Microsystems
2001-11-07
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Discovery Science
2016-08-04

Health Sciences Literature Review
Made Easy
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